08 January 2013

Ms. Anna Timbrell, Planning Officer
Department of Planning and Infrastructure
23-33 Bridge Street,

Sydney, NSW, 2000.

Re: 11_0033: Project Application - Crudine Ridge Wind Farm.
Dear Ms. Timbrell,

We thank you for your invitation to provide a response for This Aboriginal Cultural Heritage issue

is supportive of any efforts to provide facilities for

I
the community at large || I rrovided Proponents have consulted | and

negotiated an agreed outcome.

Our position in regards to the afore mentioned Crudine Ridge Wind Farm Environmental Assessment
currently on display for public comment is that, we object as |Jjjjilij \vere not involved in, nor
consulted in the drafting of this Environment Assessment Report or invited to undertake field surveys
in relation to Aboriginal Heritage Assessment Report.



I ook forward to participating in the above project, sharing our knowledge of county and to
ensure our Heritage is protected.

We trust our response meets your requirements. Please contact should you
require our assistance to address any Aboriginal issues to support your future plans.

Yours sincerely,




